
Subject: Re: AIP Advances MS #ADV18-AR-03604 Decision Letter
From: Patrick Frank <pfrank@slac.stanford.edu>
Date: 1/3/19, 5:15 PM
To: aipadv-edoffice@aip.org

Dear Dr. Tanaka,

As a follow-up, please send me the completed reviews

The 31 Decembr 2018 email from Ms. Nikki Zielinski related that, "Your manuscript has now
completed peer review and is simply awaiting final editorial review before posting the
decision."

I request copies of all the reviewer comments, as per the standard journal protocol following
submission and review.

Thank-you very much,

Pat

On 1/1/19 11:39 AM, aipadv-edoffice@aip.org wrote:
Dear Dr. Frank,

Your manuscript, referenced below, has been considered for publication in AIP Advances:

"Propagation of Error and the Reliability of Global Air Temperature Projections"

Unfortunately, this manuscript does not fall under the range of topics that are covered by
AIP Advances, which focuses on the applied physical sciences. We recommend that you consider
submission to a more appropriate journal.

If you have any questions, please contact us at aipadv-edoffice@aip.org.

Sincerely,

Dr. Masaaki Tanaka
Deputy Editor

AIP Advances
AIP Publishing
Suite 300
1305 Walt Whitman Road
Melville, NY 11747-4300 USA
E-mail: aipadv-edoffice@aip.org

This email message and any files transmitted with it contain confidential information. If
you are not the intended recipient please notify the sender, delete this email and any
attachments from your system, and destroy any copies you have made, electronic or otherwise.

-- 
************
Patrick Frank, Ph.D.
Stanford Synchrotron Radiation Lightsource
SLAC
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